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Comments for Public Posting: Why hasn't LADBS published policy guidance for SB 9
adoption? I am a single family homeowner in Boyle Heights, and
have been waiting patiently for the policy guidance that will allow
us to build a 1200 ADU, 2bed/2bath basement unit. We've got
elder family living in black mold impacted rental units who are
waiting to move in. When is SB-9 policy guidance for
homeowners expected to be published?



